
 

 

 

 

  

          
       

    

      
      

   
             

    
   

  

       
   

 

              
  

   
     

    
  

 

 

 

• Herefordshire 
Council 

NOTICE OF 
CONSULTATION: ANTI-
SOCIAL BEHAVIOUR 

Anti-Social Behaviour, Crime and Policing Act 2014 

Notice is hereby given that Herefordshire Council (“the council”) proposes to make a Public 
Space Protection Order (“PSPO”) under section 59 of the Anti-Social Behaviour, Crime and 
Policing Act 2014 (“the Act”) for anti-social behaviour at Garrick multi storey car park. 

The Council is launching a consultation from 17th February 2022 ending on 19th March 2022.  
This is to address anti-social behaviour at Garrick House multi storey car park 

Evidence demonstrates that anti-social behaviour by groups and individuals is occurring on a 
regular basis at Garrick multi storey car park. Therefore it is important to ensure that the council 
uses the legislation it has available. The Council takes the health and well-being of the 
residents very seriously and seeks to promote a healthy, safe environment for all residents, 
protecting them from anti-social behaviour. 

The consultation will be open until 19th March 2022. A questionnaire can be completed online. 
Please refer to Herefordshire Council website for further information 

Consultation 

By virtue of Section 72 of the Act, before a PSPO is implemented the Council is obliged to carry 
out consultation with the chief officer of police, the local policing body, community 
representatives and land owners. The consultation will be publicised through the Council’s 
website. The consultation will be open for 30 days and will end on xxx. 

At the closure of the formal consultation period, Herefordshire Council will review all comments 
and will make a decision on whether to make the order or alternative in part or in full. 


